
 
DAILY BULLETIN   Wednesday 18th September 2019                             Duty Head- J Presly 
 

TO ALL STAFF: THIS IS A CAT WEEK (Framework day) 

TO ALL STAFF & PUPILS: 

S3 Assembly 

TO ALL YEAR GROUPS 

REGISTER TEACHERS - PLEASE INFORM YOUR GROUP 

 

S1-6 Volleyball Club:   Volleyball Club is on today after school in the Gym Hall.  All players 

welcome, whether you have played before or would like to give it a try.               Mr Segall 

S1-6 Fitness & Circuits:   The ‘Fitness and Circuits’ club is on today, after school in the Dance 

Studio.  All year groups welcome!  Please see Miss Burns in the PE Department for more 

details.           Mr Segall 

S1-6 American Football:   American Football training is on today after school at Meggetland.  All 

players welcome, whether you have played before or would like to give it a try.    

          Mr Segall 

          

S1-6 Library:   From Wednesday 18th, the library will launch the Silent Book Club! Come in the 

library at lunch time with your books, eBooks or audiobooks and prepare to have 35 minutes 

to enjoy with your book! There's no assigned reading. Silent Book Club is about taking time 

out of your busy schedule to simply relax and read. You've earned it! If you would like to do 

personal study, that will be allowed. You can bring your lunch. Everyone which will not respect 

the Silent Rule will be asked to leave.                                        Mr Fois 

S1-6 Pupil Council:   Pupil Council today 2nd break. Please arrive 12:55 room 2-04 and you are 

more than welcome to bring your lunch. Please check on MS Teams for updates on meetings 

if you are unable to make it. Thanks! "       Mr Das 

 

S1-6 SFL Laptops:   Due to the fact that several laptops have gone missing, have been damaged 

and have not been placed back in the box correctly the box will now be locked during lessons 

and will only be open for the first ten minutes and last five minutes of a lesson.  If you require 

a laptop then you need to come and collect at the start of the lesson.  You must take 

responsibility for signing out of your account correctly and putting the laptop back and plugged 

in to charge.           Ms Hall 

             

 

S1-5 Bus Passes:   Can the following pupils collect their bus passes from the office: Sophie Birse 

1L1, Ama Black 3M1, Callum Duke 5L1, Kirsty George 1W2, Sasha George 4V2, Emily 

Hamilton 4H1, Nathan Jones 2H2, Oliver Jones 1V2, Dylan Lloyd 4M2, Struan Paterson 2V1, 

Cameron Sharp 3V2, Finlay Shields 5M2, and Sofia Zheng 2B2.                   Ms Hopkinson 

 

 
 



S2-6 Engage Careers Event:   Don’t forget to sign up for this information -packed event, held on 
24th September at the Braid Hills Hotel from 6.30-8pm. You will have an opportunity to talk to 
professionals from a wide range of fields about how they got to where they are. What did 
they study? what was their first job?  Did they always know they wanted to be a 
Psychiatrist? Register at https://boroughmuir-engage-240919.eventbrite.com/ 
                                Ms Paterson 
 

 

S3-6 Drama Supported Study:   Drama Supported Study is on every Wednesday after school 
from 3.40-4.30 in LG04 starting Wednesday 18th September.  Come along for help with home 
learning, past papers, folio work or for a quiet place to work.          Mr Graham & Mr O’Hagan 

 

S1-3 Activity Week:   Can all Activity Week returns be handed to Register teachers by Friday 20 

September                                                     Ms Burton 

 

S2-3 Meeting:   Could the S2 helpers/ sports leaders S3 Pipers please attend a short meeting at 

breaktime in LG01 Wednesday 18th of September   Ms Mitchelmore 

 

S1 Badminton Club:   Badminton Club is on today at lunchtime in the Sports hall.  Please be 
ready to play by 1.00pm.                   Mr Segall
     

S1 Boys Hockey:   Boys Hockey training takes place today after school at Meggetland.  New 

players are welcome to come along.                                                  Mr Segall 

 

S2 Football:   Meeting at the start of break in R1:01 today (Wednesday) regarding Saturday’s 

game. All players must attend.             Mr Munro 

 

S6 Young STEM Leaders:   Can all pupils involved in this please attend a meeting in Lab 312 
on Wednesday lunchtime at 1pm.            Mr Hembury 

S6 Charities Leaders:   Could members of the charities committee please come to speak to me, 

Ms Gray, about the possibility of holding a bake sale during the Day of Languages in two 

weeks’ time.         Ms Gray 

    

https://boroughmuir-engage-240919.eventbrite.com/

